
Clarification regarding assignment submission date for BDP(CBCS) January 2020 session. 

 

 

To avoid anxiety among the  learners who have enrolled for January 2020 session in 

BDP(CBCS) i.e BAG, BCOMG, BScG etc., on the last date for submission of assignments,  a 

specific  communication may be sent to all concern learners  of your Region  clarifying  that 

their last date for submission of assignment is September 30 , 2020 as they will be permitted 

to appear  for TEE December 2020 only.  

 

You are requested to take immediate action by sending SMS/ email  to the learners to  avoid 

the queries. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

(M Shanmugam) 
 


